

It has been an incredibly festive week with our amazing KS1 Performance on Thursday and Friday and Choir singing at Cotton Hall on Friday. I have been really impressed with the amount of effort all the children have put into these performances and how they are still showing great responsibility towards their learning.

Read on for a round up of other events from this week...

Mr Chris Butler Headteacher

KS1 Christmas Production

This week, KS1 children dazzled and shone during their Christmas Production of 'Lights, Camel Action!' 'Lights, Camel, Action' tells the story of the Nativity with a 'Strictly' spin on it. It was full of nativity celebrities and wonderful dance! The children put on a fantastic show, which was a joy to watch for everyone and really helped us all to get into the Christmas spirit! Every child should be really proud of their performance; they did exceptionally well to learn so many lines, songs and dance routines!

A special thank you must go to all parents for helping to learn lines and organise costumes. Thank you to our KS1 teachers for working really hard to make this performance so special. Finally, a big, big thank you extends to Mrs Knowler, who has worked exceptionally hard to create such a wonderful performance!



Celebration Assembly

A huge well done goes out to everyone in school for working so hard and demonstrating our core values this week. Our focus this week has been our Core Value 'Responsibility'.

Congratulations to all of those children who have reached 10 house points and have – therefore – received a sticker and to those who have received a pencil for reaching 25 house points!

Well done to all of those celebrated in our assembly.

Maple **Damien and Bella**

Birch

Everyone for a great KS1 performance!

Lime

Brooklyn and Shiloh

Cherry
Pattie and Lois

Willow

Emily and Dhruv

Oak

Max and Hadi



Cherry Class' Christingles

This week in RE, Cherry Class have been learning about Christingle and made them. They discovered what each part symbolises whilst making them.





Festive 2K

Over the weekend Max and Pattie organised a festive 2k run to help raise money for a charity called CF warriors. Also running from Y6 was Wilf, Reuben, John, Charlie and Freya supported by Tess and Iris. From Y4, Clara, Rafi, Lois and Megan also ran. So far they have raised over £700! Well done all!

House Points

Here is a running total of house points from the start of the school year:

Churchill 736

Robinson 853

Trinity 680

Newnham 693

Upcoming dates

12th December
Visit to St Andrew's Church

13th December at 14:45 **Christmas Surprise**

14th December
Christmas Jumper day and lunch

15th December **EYFS Nativity**

15th December **Author Visit, Keith Hatton**

16th December last day of term

4th January **beginning of term**

17th January
Young Voices at The O2

2nd February **Maple Class Assembly**

13th – 17th February **Half term**

2nd March **World Book Day**

13th March
NHS Vision Screeners (Ash Class)

31st March
Last day of term

